
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

                   

   

  

                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wheatcroft Primary School 

News Bulletin 
Week Ending: 14th February 2025  

 

Click here for the link to the diary dates 

Diary Dates 

 

Be a H.E.R.O.  

(Here Every day Ready On time) 

Supporting your child's school attendance. 
 

We would like to remind all parents of the 

following policy regarding vomiting and 

diarrhoea. Children with diarrhoea or vomiting 

should stay away from school until they have not 

been sick or had diarrhoea for at least 2 days  

(48 hours) 

 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

 In Geography I have enjoyed learning about cities 
and their features' 
 
'I enjoyed making craft birds during PSHE' 
 
'I liked learning about multiplication in maths'  
 
'I liked writing our Stanley stick stories'  
   
'I have loved our new guided reading groups and 
reading with an adult every day'  
  

 

Mrs Miller’s Message 
 

This week we marked Safer Internet Day on 
Tuesday with an informative assembly led by Mr 
Griffin.  The children listened intently and shared 
lots of ideas around keeping yourself safe online.  
The key focus for this year’s Safer Internet Day is 
how to spot, respond to and report all types of 
scams online.  Please continue to help support your 
children by having open conversations about what 
they are playing or watching and remember to 
keep updating the adult controls.  We have 
attached the spring parent newsletter which has 
lots of links to help keep you informed around 
online safety.  I wish you all a restful and enjoyable 
half term break.  

R: Maddison N    Y1: Lyla D   Y1/2: Lenny F    Y2: Ivy M      Y3: Summer B     Y3/4: Axl-Rose M                              

Y4: Frankie D   Y5: Jasper C    Y5/6: Emma L    Y6: Khalid V     Good Friend award: Max M  

 
Pupil voice C1/2

 

 

 

Achievement Awards 

 

 Half term is the perfect time to enjoy nature and be kind to our planet! Here are some easy ways to 
go green: walk or cycle instead of using the car, switch off lights and electronics when not in use, and recycle 
as much as possible. Why not get creative by making crafts from old materials or planting some bee-friendly 
flowers? Small changes make a big difference! 
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Green Bees Update   

 

Team Points  

 
189 292 349 223  

     

 

 

 

 

 
From 24 February 2025, School Grid will only allow 
parents to order school meals for their child(ren) up 
to the value of credit they have on their account. 
 
Once the limit is reached, parents will be blocked 
from ordering further meals and will receive a pop 
up message asking them to top up before ordering. 
We would kindly ask parents to clear any 
outstanding balances before this date. 
 

Change to school lunch ordering 
 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                EYFS     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

 

Birthday Books 

 

https://www.wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=Diary+Dates&pid=22
https://amzn.eu/icqW4dw
https://amzn.eu/fa5THXo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo

